

23 April 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

In the coming weeks there are events happening that we would like to make you aware of.

- On Wednesday 28th April the Padbury LDC office will be having computer server works. This means the office may not have phones from 3pm Wednesday 28th until close of business Friday 30th April. If you cannot get through on the landline and need to contact the school about a student absence, pick up issue or other enquiry, please send a text message to 0438 975 891. We will be checking our SMS service regularly and can attend to your message. This text service is always available to notify the school of your child's absence.
- In week 4 we will be having school photos taken. A flyer will be coming home with the School ID and your child's unique student ID number that needs to be used to place an order. Kapture doesn't use ordering envelopes anymore. If you lose this flyer, please contact the Padbury LDC office and we can give you the ID numbers you need. These are for student security.

The photos will be taken over 3 days, 11th May to 13th May.

 Monday 26th April is a public holiday and students do not attend. The West Coast LDC School Development Day is not until 8th June.

Reminders:

- An important reminder that the bus bay is NOT to be used for parking. This bay is must be left clear to enable the safe drop off and pick up of LDC students.
- Please adhere to the 40km/hour speed limit before and after school in school zones. This is to ensure the safety of all families during these busy times.

P: 08 9407 3050

E: westcoast.ldc@education.wa.edu.au W: http://westcoastldc.wa.edu.au/